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THE COMET NEEDS YOU!

The COMET, like all public transportation 
organizations across the country, continues to 
monitor the latest developments on COVID-19. 
It is impacting all of us — and we need the help 
of our community to let Congress know that The 
COMET continues to take immediate action to 
ensure the safety of our passengers, and we 
need its help to do so through federal aid.  

Public transportation organizations are taking 
extraordinary e�orts to protect the health and 
safety of riders and employees while working 
tirelessly to maintain essential services. We want 
to ensure that the federal government includes 
emergency aid to public transportation agencies 
to help o�set the additional costs and lost 
revenue related to COVID-19.

We encourage The COMET’s riders and friends
to contact members of Congress by calling 
202-224-3121  today to share how losing 
The COMET will impact your life.

Want to stay up to date on The COMET’s most 
recent news, information and updates? Sign up 
for our quarterly email newsletter by visiting 
our website at www.CatchTheCOMET.org.

IN THE SPOTLIGHT

Missey Lawlor 
Missey is the transit operations specialist  
for The COMET. She ensures a great 
experience for riders by implementing 
quality control throughout the system. 
Missey also coordinates emergency 
management services — keeping The 
COMET and its passengers safe at all 
times. Missey has been with The COMET 
for more than 15 years. We are fortunate 
to have her on our team!

Sign Up for The COMET’s 
Quarterly Newsletter

MEET THE TEAM



A MESSAGE FROM
THE COMET

“Consideration for the health and safety of 
our passengers, operators and the general 
public will drive our decision making 
during this crisis. We also recognize that 
we are the lifeline transportation source 
for many people in the Midlands,” said 
LeRoy DesChamps, director of operations/
COO. “For those who must travel, we are 
doing all we can to make their trips as 
safe as possible by following directives 
from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC).”

NEWS & UPDATES

Out of concern for the safety of the riding and general public, The Central Midlands 
Regional Transit Authority (The COMET) has taken additional measures to prevent the 
coronavirus disease (COVID-19) from a�ecting our passengers, drivers, employees 
and assets. The COMET is coordinating information with and taking direction from the 
Federal Transit Association (FTA), The Governor’s O�ce/Taskforce, S.C. Department 

• All service has been moved from a normal 
schedule to a Saturday schedule.

• Suspended service of the downtown circular, 
The Soda Cap Connector buses and trolleys.

• DART services are available to those 
individuals needing paratransit. However, 
The COMET requests that appointments 
be limited to only essential travel (i.e., 
physician visits, pharmacy, grocery, etc.).

• The COMET also requests that any trips on 
�xed route service be limited to essential 
travel (work, medical, grocery, etc.), 
and that any passengers experiencing 
COVID-19 symptoms refrain from traveling 
on public transit.

• To stay informed on any possible route 
changes, please check our website 
catcthecometsc.gov.

The COMET takes COVID-19 precautions and adjusts services

Increased sanitation

Route changes —
e�ective March 19

of Health and Environmental Control (SCDHEC), S.C. 
State Department of Transportation (SCDOT), Richland 
County and City of Columbia.

The COMET has now initiated fare-free 
service on all �xed routes through April 10 
or until further notice. For all service-related 
information, please check The COMET’s 
website for the latest updates.

The COMET cares about your health and 
safety while aboard all of our buses. For more 
information, visit www.cdc.gov/coronavirus  to 
review recommendations from the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention.

• The COMET has increased the frequency 
of bio-clean disinfection of its �eet to 
nightly as well as augmented the cleaning 
of The COMET Central transit center to 
every 30 minutes.

• Hand sanitizers have been installed on all 
83 vehicles.

• Signs have been placed inside all 
restrooms at The COMET’s headquarters 
and COMET Central encouraging people 
to wash their hands.
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